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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
Subject: Concourse A Smoking Area Fence Update 

Date: 8/22/2023 

 
Effective August 22, 2023 

The employee smoking area at Concourse A near Gate A6 will have fence work 

beginning 8/22/2023 starting at 11:00 PM. This will shrink the smoking area “in half” to 

allow for movement in the tunnel between the north & south sides of Concourse A. 

Once the work is complete, ground handlers and other personnel with appropriate 

access will have the ability to move items through this tunnel area. 

 

The work on the fence will take place primarily during overnight hours, and is scheduled 

to be completed by 8/25/2023 at 12:00 PM. The smoking area will be usable when 

there is work going on in the space. 

 

 

See images below of area removed: 
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For any questions, please contact Patrick Coldiron (pcoldiron@cvgairport.com) or Matt 

Gabbert (mgabbert@cvgairport.com). 
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